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Eﬁ Mar. 1st: Club Meeting - Officer Elections
et and Gag Awards /

RACES

Mar. 9th-11th: Silvercreek
War. 10th: Subaru Race at Snowshoe, WV,
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Ted's Corner

The trip to Aspen was a great success. Mike Rogers did a super job of
coordinating the trip and getting everybody there and back without incident. The
conditions were wonderful. About twenty inches of snow fell while we were
there, so the powder skiers as well as those who like groomed slopes were happy.
We also had a great Nastar race at Snowmass with 22 of the 26 racers winning a
medal. We had no serious injuries, thank goodness, and only two minor injuries
one of which occurred while shopping.

I also want to thank Herb and Dagmar Lindsay for inviting all of us over
to their apartment while we were on the trip. They have a wonderful place with a
great view.

No additional candidates for club officers were nominated at the last
membership meeting, so the slate stands as recommended by the nominating
committee, which is:

President - Del Haynes

Vice President - Taylor Bomar

Treasurer - Roger Meadows

Secretary - Doug Tinsley

The election of officers will be at the next membership meeting on March
1, 2001 at the Art Center.

If you have any questions about the financial position of the club, where
your money is being spent, what funds are available or any other questions
relating to the finances of the club or about how the club is being run, that
information is available at the membership meetings. Minutes of the previous
board meeting are also available. Also the year-end financial report will be
available at the April membership meeting. If you have questions ask Shelia
Haynes, our club treasurer or me, we'll be happy to get you the information.

Also remember that board meetings are held the third Thursday of every
month and that the board meetings are open to the general membership. So if you
would like to attend just call one of the board members, they can give you the
location of the next board meeting.

Bobby Jo Collins, our special Olympian had a great Southeastern Regional
Competition. He won a gold and two silver medals. Let's hear it for Bobby Jo.
Bobby Jo will be going to representing us in the international races in Alaska in
March.

The racing team is in 6™ place in the southern division. This is great news
when you consider the number of racers we have compared to some of the bigger
clubs. Mark and Carol McCall have done a great job in revitalizing the race team.
They deserve a great deal of appreciation, as do all the racers who participate.
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GAG AWARDS

NS I / g MARCH 1 MEETING

Feel free to embarrass your closest
friends & enemies.

Also remember:: The Humane Society

Animal Shelter has a need for newspapers,
W cotton balls, and old towels or other linens
v — but not food. Bring donations to the
March Meeting if you wish.

-

= Skates @

Rental, Repair &
Certified Instructors n
| SALomon |

ALPINE SKI CENTER

Your Complete In-Line Skate Specialist
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Come celebrate the luck of the Irish!
Sunday, March 18 at 5:15 +/-

HANNAH FLANNIGAN’S

Hendersonville, North Carolina
Make a nice day of it. According to our club “shoppers extraordinaire”, there is lots to
do in Hendersonville ... shopping in antique stores, craft shops and other various venues
of local talent!

Then, meet us at Hannah’s for some Irish brew and a meal that will surely satisfy all
hungry palates.

Directions will be available at the March meeting, or you may call me or e-mail me at
KimballA @ msn.com

Bliso-
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New Members

Our latest new member is Jan Sarratt who came to the ski club through Marcy.
Jan lives in Cherokee county near Pacolet. She is a non-skier.

Jan is originally from Pennsylvania, but has lived in the area for thirty years. She
is single, has no children and is a Library Media specialist at Ewing Middle School in
Gaffney. Jan loves the theater and volunteers at the Blumenthal Performing Arts Center.

She has three horses, two cats and a dog. In her spare time she is active in the
American Library Association where she has held positions on several committees on a
state and national level. Jan is on the board of directors of the Girl Scouts. She loves to
travel and has been to Europe and Alaska several times.

Ted

GREER

HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING €O., INC.

JAKE GREER — LEE GREER
SPARTANBURG SC - 30 YEARS EXPERIENCE

LENNOX

RESIDENTIAL « COMMERCIAL
HI-EFFICIENCY
HEAT PUMPS » GAS FURNACES

AIR CONDITIONING
SALES ¢« SERVICE ¢ INSTALLATION

WE SERVICE & REPAIR ALL BRANDS
24 HOUR EMERGENCY SERVICE
FINANCING AVAILABLE
STATE LICENSED + BONDED « INSURED

s
S =

ASK ABOUT OUR GUARANTEED PRICING! e ‘

wed  576-7000  EEcl

1 This gift certificate is redeemable for $20 off your
1 first service call or $100.00 off the purchase of a
new heating and a/c system. |

——--_—------—-----_J
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RACING

18 members tripped the start wand, raced around the gates, and
flashed across the finish line at the annual club race held at Sugar
Mountain during our Roan Mountain weekend. They raced for glory
and they raced for NASTAR medals. Going for the gold were Bryan
Bobo, Wilhelm Brahm, Gerhard Buettner, Max Clary, Karin Krussig,
Alois Krussig, Carol McCall, and Mark McCall. Winning silver medals
were Mike Hoppenhauer, Alison Kimball, Connie Linder, Elke
Schoelkopf, and Robert Voll.

Snowmass Club Race Results

Overall Men’s: 1) Martin Just, 2) Herb Lindsay, and 3) Tim Corbin.

Overall Women’s: 1) Alison Kimball, 2) Carol McCall, and 3) Anne
Homer.

Gold Medals: Martin Just, Herb Lindsay, and Carol McCall.

Silver Medals: Tim Corbin, Alison Kimball, Pieter Groot, Ann Homer,
Bill Beck, Pat Harley, Dagmar Lindsay, Elke Schoelkopf, and Bene
Hendrix.

Bronze Medals: Alan Jerzewski, Doug Tinsley, Zumi, Cici Dejvietas,
Jeanne Speight, Jane Levy, Don McNeil, Del Haynes, Charlie Darling,
and Ann McNeil.
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Don’t forget about the Piedmont Club!

THURSDAY, APRIL 5
Cocktails 6:30 followed by buffet dinner!
RESERVATIONS ONLY
$30 to Barbara (578-0618) or Sheila (592-0047)
by April 1 makes your reservation.

%

DON'T FORGET THOSE GAG AWARDS.
WHAT BETTER WAY TO CELEBRATE
THE JOY OF FRIENDSHIP!
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CRESCENT SKI COUNCIL RACE SERIES SPONSORS OF THE MONTH

The following business have donated merchandise and or certificates to the
Crescent Ski Council. Their merchandise and certificates will be used as
prizes to the top three finishers in each flight of the CSC Race Series. Please
support these estabhshments and product lines at every posmhle opportunity.

SPONSOR !
Crescent Racing

SUBARU. &
The Beauty of AllWheel Drive

B HAPPY FEET
‘Bﬁg‘\m Jundayriver ﬁmfﬁywv'-mﬂer
A

- SPONSOR’
Crescent Racing

<‘DA‘4‘ New England's Leading Mountatn Chain™
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CHATEAU I[.AJKIE LOUISE
CANAI;IAII—‘{E{’:C[F[C 'y »
° &@: & BLACK DIAMOND
JASPER W BISTRO AND GRILL
PARK LODGE

Insanely Great sco u—‘—-‘
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Just a reminder that the Skiliner (Crescent’s newsletter) may be
downloaded in “.PDF” (Adobe Acrobat) format from Crescent’s Web site
at http:/ /www.rtpnet.org/~crescent/skiliner.htm. (You may also need
to download the Adobe Acrobat reader program so you can view the
newsletter.) When new issues are published a limited number of
copies will be printed and made available at the monthly club
meetings.

Scavenger Hunt 2001

As of this date I have 4 teams and 17 players so it's not too late to
join a team or get your team together. Saturday April 7 is our hunt day.
Exact time will be announced in the April newsletter along with a starting
point. We will be having dinner after the hunt ends at 280 Bertha Burns
Rd. in Spartanburg County. See if you can find that location along with
maybe a green matchbox car or a SC 2000 quarter.

For more information see me at the regular membership meeting or
call me.

Conni 592-3405
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SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

2000-2001

POSITION NAME HOME PHONE WORK PHONE
PRESIDENT TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
PAST PRESIDENT JOY BOBO 433-0802
VICE PRESIDENT DEL HAYNES 592-0047
TREASURER SHELIA HAYNES 592-0047
SECRETARY CHARLES DARLING 574-0376
MEMBERSHIP TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
ADVERTISING PAT PARKER 585-5585 433-2460
PUBLICITY MARCY CASSADY 585-1718 596-3114
FUNDRAISING BRYAN BOBO 433-0802 433-8640
NEWSLETTER TAYLOR BOMAR 576-3776 574-7245 x105
PROGRAMS BARBARA ROGERS 578-0618
SOCIAL ALISON KIMBALL 814-5372 503-5688
DAY TRIPS JOY BOBOs 433-0802
CRESCENT OVERNIGHT CAROL McCALL 828-859-5500
OVERNIGHT TRIPS MIKE ROGERS 578-0618 848-6514
RACING MARK McCALL 828-859-5500 828-859-5839
SCRAPBOOK DOUG TINSLEY 587-2466
SPECIAL EVENTS CONNI HARRELL 592-3405

HERB LINDSAY 576-0322

SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC 29304




